USG

February 12, 2016

To Our Customers:

Effective with shipments on and after Monday, March 14, 2016, prices will increase on all wallboard
products, including all Securock® brand glass mat sheathing, glass mat liner panel, and glass mat
interior panel products.

Your sales representative will provide a price list to you by the end of February. Please

contact your USG sales representative if you have any questions. As always, we thank you
for your business and support for USG products.

Sincerely,

i ee

Matt Byrne
Senior Vice President
Sales ~ North America
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